
S6 Farewell Assembly 

The S6 Farewell Assembly was held on 18 February 2019. At the 

ceremony, our Principal, Mr. YUEN, encouraged all S6 students to 

manifest the full strength of their ability and courage to clear the hurdles 

in front of their way to actualize their goals and pursue their dreams. 

Student representatives from S1 to S5 delivered speeches to encourage S6 

students to strive for their future. All schoolmates wished S6 students 

every success in the coming HKDSE exam. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


